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Monday 20th May 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 2– The Tower of London – 9th July 2024 
 
As part of our English in the summer term the children will be learning all about castles, and  in History 
this year we have also been learning about the Monarchy. To support the childrens  learning and to give 
them a real experience of seeing a castle, we are arranging a trip to The Tower Of London. We are still 
waiting for confirmation from c2c of our train booking . As soon as we have received this irformation 
we will send further details and add the payment option onto school Monday.  
 
We will be travelling to London by train and will be leaving the school at approx. 8.30am. We will be 
travelling from Southend East to Fenchurch Street.  Therefore, pupils will need to be at school by 
earlier on that day so that they can be registered and organised into their groups. Due to being 
allocated a train time, we will not be able to wait for anyone who is late.  
 
On our return, we will be leaving Fenchurch Street at  approx. on the 15.15pm, so collection at the end 
of the day will occur around 4.35pm. 
 
All children will need a bag (preferably a rucksack containing their packed lunch, additional water and 
snacks to carry on their backs). Pupils who receive free school meals may request a school packed lunch 
if required, please do this via the class teacher.  
 
Children should wear uniform, but please can your child come prepared for the weather that day, i.e., 
waterproof coat, sunhat etc. As we will be walking around the Tower of London, which has cobble 
stones in many areas, please ensure pupils have sensible footwear (i.e. trainers). Please ensure your 
child has sun cream on if the weather is warm. 
 
The cost of the trip will be in the region of £12-£15 per pupil (tbc). This should be paid through School 
Money when we have confirmation. Please also indicate that you give permission for your child to 
accompany us on the trip. Children do not need to take any extra money with them on this trip. 
 
Should insufficient funds be raised to cover the cost of the trip, the trip will have to be cancelled. Please 
also be aware that any child without parental permission will not be allowed to travel, regardless of 
whether payment has been received. 
 
This trip will prove an excellent experience for the children. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Year 2 Team 
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